
March 18, 2021

Senator Michael Dembrow, Representative Khanh Pham and Representative Earl Blumenauer
Oregon State Legislature
900 Court St. NE
Salem, OR 97301

RE: Requesting Support for SB 714

Dear Senator Michael Dembrow, Representative Khanh Pham and Representative Earl Blumenauer

As an Ombudsman I am writing in support of legislation SB 714. 

My mother is in a long term care facility in another state and I’ve been frustrated by response time to her care and her care being 
neglected. I do not want that to happen to anyone. I am especially concerned for those who are in Memory Care and might not be 
able to express their needs. 

Sincerely,

Darlene Zimbardi
Portland, OR


